ACCORVOL delivered recognition to la Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil
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During the solemn session for the forty-fifth anniversary celebration, the Guayas Volunteer
Coordinating Association Accorvol delivered recognition to different public and private
institutions, companies, foundations and persons who have contributed solidarity to their work in
these 45 years of institutional lifer.

Recognition to la Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil was due to permanent and constant
support as well as the trust extended by the Institution during these 45 years to unfold their
volunteer service at the level of the Guayas Province.

German Lince, Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil Secretary, received the plaque from
Accorvol President Mgs. Rina Lituma de Garcés amidst applause from those in assistance




